From: Desiree Kettler [mailto:dkettler@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2015 5:25 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Travel Disclosure April 2015 Pt. II 

From: Desiree Kettler [mailto:dkettler@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2015 4:54 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Travel Disclosure April 2015 Pt. II 

This is disclosure to confirm City business travel for Brian Bannon on April 28. Brian attended Publishers Weekly’s Future of Book Publishing Discussion Series presents, “The Case for Libraries” in New York, NY. Expenses incurred during his stay included airfare, one night hotel, and ground transportation and were covered by the Urban Libraries Council.

Thank you, 

Desiree 

